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Nemaha woman selected for Nebraska Farm Bureau Leadership Academy

(KLZA)-- Ten farmers, ranchers, and agribusiness professionals from across
Nebraska have been selected for Nebraska Farm Bureau- (NEFB) 2024
Leadership Academy. They will begin a year-long program starting Feb. 15-16 in
Kearney.

Academy members will participate in sessions focused on leadership
development, understanding the county, state, and national structure of Farm
Bureau and its grassroots network, policy work on agricultural issues, and the
importance of agricultural literacy. The group will also travel to the Capitols in
Lincoln and Washington, D.C. to visit with elected officials and agency
representatives.

The 2024 Nebraska Farm Bureau Leadership Academy members include:

Kellie Kennedy, a member of Nemaha County Farm Bureau and is a
fifth-generation farmer with her husband Steve near Nemaha. Along with her
husband and son, they operate a rotational row crop farm of soybeans, yellow and
white corn, and alfalfa, plus raise a cow/calf herd and background heifers.

Kellie and her daughter also raise pumpkins and other fall produce for retail sale.
She is involved with her community in various causes and is a grandmother of six.
Kellie currently holds the position of the OA/PKR of the Nemaha County Farm
Bureau.

The Nebraska Farm Bureau is a grassroots, state-wide organization dedicated to
supporting farm and ranch families and working for the benefit of all Nebraskans
through a wide variety of educational, service, and advocacy efforts. More than
55,000 families across Nebraska are Farm Bureau members, working together to
achieve rural and urban prosperity as agriculture is a key fuel to Nebraska-
economy.
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